
 

Now Read This! 

 

 

 

 

 

Yeti or Not,  
It’s  

Winter Reading! 
Saturday,  

February 25th  
is the last day to turn in 

reading logs. 

 Welcome to your library! 2023 
ushers in a new Strategic Plan 
for SCPLS; we are thrilled to 
make our libraries  better for 
the SCPLS community. I like to 
think that public libraries are 
here to not only offer books, 
but tools that encourage life-
longer learning, to help trans-
form lives for the better. Our 
staff is here to help you find 
what you are looking for; we 
have resources to help your job 
search, maintain your vehicles, 
look up family history, and 
more! Looking for family fun? 
We hope you experience the 
joy of discovering something 
new at SCPLS, whether it be in 
one of our programs or using 
our online resources like Hoop-
la or Over Drive. Want to take 
up a new hobby, like baking? 
Check out our Library of Things 
and all the fun cake pans! Build 
something with our 3D-Printers, 
or create something to display 
in our Lego League. We have 
something here for all ages!  

Kathleen 





Branch Canvas  
Painting 

 

Koontz Lake 
Hamlet 

San Pierre 
 

Available on Demand 
$5 per person 

 
Tutorials available  

at each branch 
 

Saturday, February 4th 
10:00 am - 2:00 pm 







AM Quilters 
1st and 3rd 

Monday 
Henry F. 
Schricker 
Meeting 
Room 


